Confirmed cases of Covid-19 Monday 23 November 2020  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Today, Monday 23 November, we have had two year 10, two year 9 and one year 7 student who have tested positive for Covid-19 over the weekend.  The students who have been in close/direct contact have been informed and are now isolating at home.
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